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YOUTUBE

Did you know that SAW has a YouTube
channel? We have educational and fun
videos related to what we do. We look
forward to increasing the content as we
are able. If you have any suggestions for
content, please share with us. Check out
the SAW YouTube channel HERE, and stay
tuned!

“AOPA and the aviation industry celebrate
the long-awaited passage of the five-year
FAA bill, which authorizes an increase in
funding for general aviation airports,
expands BasicMed, modernizes FAA
systems, and much more.”

AOPA’s article on this act is worth the read.
Stay up on what is affecting GA. See it HERE.
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CONGRESS PASSES FAA
REAUTHORIZATION

https://www.youtube.com/@specializedaeroworks8841
https://www.aopa.org/news-and-media/all-news/2024/may/15/congress-passes-faa-reauthorization
http://www.fly-saw.com/


we have added a new webpage to our
website. Its the FAA Safety Team’s Topic of
the Month. Each month, a PowerPoint
presentaion is mailed to FAAST Reps. We
are now posting those, as its hard to have
an in-person meeting every month. Even
then, not everyone can make a meeting
regularly. This enables anyone interested
the ability to download the TOM from our
website and review the information, which
of course is certainly recommended. 

Providing more options for learning and
becoming a safer pilot is something we
love to do at SAW. 

Click HERE to go to the TOM webpage

FAAST TOPIC OF THE MONTH
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SAW WELCOMES NEW INSRUCTOR

SAW welcomes Matt Haines to the team.
Matt is an airline pilot, tailwheel airplane
owner, A&P, and more. Matt & Mike
worked together at Epic for several
years,  and we are excited to have Matt
on the team!

https://www.specializedaeroworks.com/faast
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